Space Coast Florida Government
Finance Officers Association

SCFGFOA

MINUTES
Chapter Board Meeting
Thursday, October 19, 2017
Via Telephone

December 2017 Chapter Business Meeting/CPE Workshop and Holiday Luncheon: The
telephonic meeting of the Board convened at 11:00 a.m. on October 19, 2017. Present
were Milo Zonka, Teri Butler, Kari Van Meter, Anne Quesada, and Past President Sondra
D’Angelo. Those present agreed to have one combined Chapter Business Meeting and
CPE Workshop and Holiday Luncheon (“meeting”). The meeting will begin at 8:00 a.m.
and end at ~1:30. The CPE Workshop will be from 8:00 to ~12:00 and the Chapter
Business Meeting and Holiday Luncheon will be from 12:00 to ~1:30. Tentative dates
are Friday, December 15 (preferred) and Wednesday, December 13. Several potential
locations and speakers were discussed. Teri agreed to lead the search for a location;
Milo agreed to find speakers and obtain approval for CPE credits. The fee for the CPE
Workshop is $20 for members and $35 for non-members. The Holiday Luncheon is free
for members in good standing. Estimated attendance is 35-40. The telephonic meeting
adjourned at 11:20 a.m.
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